

24 January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

It was great to see so many parents and students at The Final Push evening last week. Our maths, English and science colleagues were pleased to explain how students can keep improving their marks and how you can support them at home. We are now well into our last, precious term with students, getting them ready for their GCSEs. Do encourage your child to strive for excellent attendance throughout these next few months.

Mrs Silverthorne has awarded extra positive points on Arbor to all students who attended the event. In case you were not able to come along, or if you want to check dates, deadlines and course information given, we have uploaded all the slides to the MRC website. You can find these via this link; Midhurst Rother College > Curriculum > Year 11 (mrc-academy.org).

As we begin our last three months of preparation for the GCSE exams, I would like to thank you for supporting and encouraging your child through the challenges ahead. May I just reiterate here, as well, that this summer's GCSE exams run from 9 May to 20 June 2024. Students must attend every examination on their exam timetable.

Exams are followed by our Prom night on 4 July. Mrs Silverthorne and I will soon be in touch again about invitations to this event and the homework tasks that your son/daughter will be expected to do over the half-term week.

Yours sincerely

Mrs F Lunskey

Assistant Principal Raising Standards

Principal: Stuart Edwards

Midhurst Rother College
North Street
Midhurst
West Sussex GU29 9DT
t 01730 812451
f 01730 813524
e enquiries@mrc-academy.org

www.mrc-academy.org

